
 

 
 

                                   
                                                                                                   

 
     

 
     
                                              

Benedict Biscop C.E. Academy is part of Northern Lights Learning Trust, an exempt charity. It is a company registered in England and Wales under the company number 07909140. 

                                                                                                              

Benedict Biscop C.E. Academy is committed to the protection and safety of its pupils and staff. 

Benedict Biscop C.E. Academy 
“Every child is cherished as a unique individual” – Ofsted 2012 
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‘All things are possible’ 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 14th March 2023 

 

ONE VOICE CHOIR  

 

Dear parents,  

 

Choir have been working hard this term towards a special Easter performance with the other school choirs 

across Northern Lights Learning Trust.  

 

Event Details: 

 

DATE:  Tuesday 28th March 2023 

VENUE:  
The Lubetkin Theatre  
East Durham College  
Willerby Grove  
Peterlee  
Co. Durham  
SR8 2RN  
TIME: 5:30pm (Doors Open) – 7:00pm  
  

Your child will need to come to school as normal, wearing full school uniform and bring a packed lunch and water 
bottle. We will leave school at 9:30am and spend the day rehearsing and getting to know the venue. Food and drinks 
before the performance will also be provided.  
 
Please can I ask you complete the following Microsoft form by Friday 17th March. The form will allow us to capture 
permission information as well as transport and dietary requirements. As of yet we have not booked any transport 
home from the venue as we are waiting for numbers. If no one requires a bus back to school after the event, this will 
not be booked. 
 
Please note - if your child usually has a school meal and would like the school kitchen to prepare a lunch please can 
you let the school office know before Friday 17th March.  
 
If you have any further questions, don’t hesitate to contact me at school 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs G. Clark  
Head of School  

https://forms.office.com/e/artvWJDeaR

